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Permit Parking Consultation
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1 The Shrubberies

9 Corton Road

Norwich

NR1 3BP

Our reference BJB/WXYZ

Dear Resident
Proposed changes to permit parking in your area

| am pleased to be able to advise you that we are now in a position to progress
changes to the operational hours of the permit parking in your area, if that is what the
maijority of residents wish to see. If residents support the idea, then this would mean
that the current permit parking scheme, instead of operating only between 8:00am to
6:30pm Monday to Saturday, would apply 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. In all other
respects, the permit parking scheme would remain the same.

The proposals also include changing the short stay parking on Corton Road to permit
parking, and converting existing single yellow lines to double yellow lines. The yellow
lines could, however, stay as they are, or become permit parking either all day, or
just in the evening and on Sunday. Please respond to these proposals too if they
affect you.

| want to be sure that we have sufficient response from residents so that it is clear
whether residents support these changes or not. You can advise me of your
household’s views (by the 26" March 2017 by filling in the online survey at
www.norwich.gov.uk/permits or by writing or emailing me. Please make sure that you
include your address and make it clear whether you would like your permit parking to
operate 24 hours a day, 7 days a week or not. It is unlikely that any changes will be
made unless we are certain that residents support them.

Yours sincerely

Bruce Bentley

Principal transportation planner

Norwich City Council

City Hall, St Peters Street Norwich NR2 1NH
transport@norwich.gov.uk
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